
Open letter to the Prime Minister 
City of Sanctuary was one of the signatories to a letter to David Cameron published in the 

Observer on 3rd January. The letter, signed by 27 charities, calls for the government to do more to 

establish safe and legal routes into Europe for those fleeing war and persecution.  

David Cameron must do more for refugees this year, charities say 

http://www.theguardian.com/world/2016/jan/03/david-cameron-must-do-more-refugee-crisis-

charities-urge 
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